
 

 

 
Pay close attention to the ending date. The student will likely be 
finished with the driving portion sometime after that date.  If the 
student gets their license or turns 18 before the date of completion 
(both classroom and behind-the wheel), then the cost of this course 
increases. 
For students who are 18 years of age or older, the fee is $200. 
 
For students who have their driver license before they complete 
the entire course, the fee is $200. 
 
Why does it cost more? 
The state of Oregon pays for a large part of the cost of taking driver 
education. This makes the cost lower that it normally would be.  
 
The State of  Oregon, however, only pays  students who are under 18 
and do not yet have their license prior to completion of the program.  
 
To keep costs down for eligible students, the school must charge the 
increased amount to those students who are not eligible. 

 
           
 
 
 

 
Parent meeting required for registration!                         
July 12th, 2019 at  7pm 
.  
Due to space limitations,                                       
please do not bring your student to the parent meeting.              
Location: Room 7 at Scio High School.  

Fee:  $50   (if the student is under 18 with permit) 
Fee:  $200 (if the student is 18 years old or has license) 
(pay all fees at the Scio High School office) 
 
A parent/guardian must attend this meeting for the student to be registered.  
The class list will be generated from this meeting.

DRIVER EDUCATION       
SUMMER   2019 

      
 

 

To contact the instructor:  
Aaron Shown 
Phone: (503) 877-2372  
Email: aaron.shown@sciok12.org  
 

READ THESE NOTICES!!!! 
 
A parent or guardian is required to 
attend the parent meeting.   The student is 
only registered for class when their 
parent/guardian signs them up at the 
parent meeting.  Forms will be given to 
parents at the parent meeting to be filled out 
and brought to the first student class 
meeting.  
 
Students must have a valid permit 
BEFORE the first day of class.   
 
Students must attend the first day 
of class or they will be dropped from 
the class unless the parent 
prearranges the absence with the 
instructor. (health/school activity/etc) 
 
Class size is limited to 24     due to state wide 
driver education policy.  If we get more than 24 
students signed up at the parent meeting, we may 
need to split the class into two sections or add 
different meeting times for some groups of 
students.  
 
 
 

Driver Education is open to 
students attending SCIO HIGH 
SCHOOL or that live within the 
Scio School District boundary. 
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